
City and Borough of Juneau 
Engineering Department 
155 South Seward Street 

Juneau, Alaska 99801 
Telephone: 586-0490, FAX: 586-4530    

 
June 8, 2021 
 
RE: Crest Street Reconstruction  
 Contract No. BE21-219 
 
 
Travis Seibel 
North40 Construction Corporation  
PO Box 210834 
Auke Bay, AK 99821 
 
 

NOTICE OF AWARD/NOTICE TO PROCEED 
 

Dear Mr. Seibel: 
 
This letter represents award and authorization to proceed with construction operations.  The 
substantial completion date for Phase I of this work is October 15, 2021, or within 100 days after the 
initial Phase I Crest St road closure, whichever occurs first. 
 
The following Subcontractors are listed for this project:   
 
♦ Chatham electric 
♦ Compass Construction 
♦ SECON 
♦ Chilkat Surveying & Mapping 
 
Please coordinate your construction activities for this project with Alec Venechuk, CBJ Project 
Manager, Engineering Department at (907) 586-0800 ext. 4187.   
 
Purchase Order number PO 113775 in the amount of $1,963,613 for the Total Bid has been issued 
for this project.  Please reference this PO number, project manager name, project name, and 
contract number on all invoices. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Greg Smith 
Contract Administrator 
 
Enclosure 
 
c: Alec Venechuk, PE, Project Manager 
      CBJ Purchasing 
 State Department of Labor, Wage and Hour Division - Bid Opening Date: 5/18/21 
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